
Avon Grove Percussion’s 

12 Hour Drum-A-Thon! 
 

What: 

The purpose of the 12-Hour Drum-A-Thon is to raise funds to purchase new 

equipment that will directly benefit the percussion students while also building the 

skills needed for the upcoming indoor percussion season.  Money raised will go 

directly towards front ensemble instruments, marching percussion instruments, 

concert percussion instruments, drum head replacement, percussion accessories, 

hardware, and much more.  

 

When: 

Saturday February 6th 

8:00AM – 8:00PM 

At Avon Grove High School Band Room & Facilities 

 

Details: 

The entire 12-hour day will consist of drumline and front ensemble rehearsals, 

sectionals, clinics, “chop-outs” to build endurance, full percussion rehearsals, food, 

and fun!  You will be drumming all day and building musicianship skills for a 

good cause!  We will also be doing “band community service” by cleaning 

instruments and fixing broken music stands during lunch and dinner breaks. This 

will be a long day and you will accomplish a great deal! 

 

Attached is a sheet for you to keep track of the money you raise for the percussion 

section. You are looking for individuals to pledge money for each hour of the event 

or to provide a flat pledge amount for the day. Please have all checks payable to “ 

AGIMBA”.  All percussionists are highly encouraged to attend the event.  

 

Your percussion staff will be present throughout the event.  Please pack a lunch, 

bring your sticks and mallets, music, sneakers, ear plugs, and come ready to 

DRUM! Pizza will be provided for dinner. Please contact Sean Rode or with 

questions regarding the event.  

 

Sean Rode 

Avon Grove Percussion 

484.354.9524 

contact: Srode672106@gmail.com 



Avon Grove Percussion’s 

12-Hour Drum-A-Thon! 
 

 
Name/Email 
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1. 
     

2. 
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4. 
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7. 
     

8. 
     

9. 
     

10. 
     

11. 
     

12. 
     

 

Thank you for participating in Avon Grove's Drum-A-Thon and supporting 

the Avon Grove Band Program! 

*Remember forms and payment are due at the event.  Please make checks payable to AGIMBA. 


